
 

 

 

June 16, 2025 
 
Dear Valued Evergreen Customers: 
 
Please be advised that Everport Oakland will be closed during the following shifts: 
  
Thursday, June 19, 2025: 
Due to a No Work holiday and union’s Stop Work Meeting, Everport Oakland will be 
closed for both the 1st and 2nd shift. 
  
Please also note the following: 

- Effective July 1, 2025, Gate Fees will increase from $40 to $45; VACIS fees will 
increase from $352 to $360, $451 to $462 per Live Reefer. 

- Effective June 16, 2025, Everport Oakland will begin to receive Dangerous 
Cargoes on the second shift. 

If you have any questions, please contact your Evergreen Sales Representative. A 
comprehensive contact list can be found by visiting https://www.evergreen-
shipping.us/egsweb/jsp/officelist.jsp 

Thank you for your business and continued support. 
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